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NE 195" Street Bridge Con nector NG/
5" Avenue NE to Pedestrian Bridge Shared Use Path
The City of Shoreline will be designing the new shared use path
along NE 195" Street, from 5" Avenue NE to the pedestrian bridge
over Interstate 5 (I-5), just east of 7" Avenue NE. Construction will
begin Summer 2021 with completion in the Winter of 2021.
If you have any questions, please contact:

Project Manager, Zach Evans at
(206) 801-2428 or at zevans@shorelinewa.gov

You may also find more information on the City's website at:
https://www.shorelinewa.gov/195sharedusepath



